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Board report 

 

We had a very successful Pancake day.  Our gross was $3,755.00.  We had many 

parents help and students were there to give assistance.  Everyone had an 

enjoyable day.  

Teachers continue to prepare for STAAR tests.  Students will take a practice test 

on March 5th and 6th for all STAAR tests.  Extra tutoring sessions are being made 

available daily. 

Basketball has ended with successful boys’ and girls’ teams. Spring sports are now 

underway.  We have the beginnings of baseball.  The boys are excited about the 

opportunity they have to participate in a new sport.  The first game ended 9-0 in 

favor of Navajo.  Currently students are signing up for Tennis as well.  Five track 

meets are on the schedule for athletes as well. Meets will be held in Windthorst, 

Wellington, Olney, and Childress with the district meet in Archer City. 

 

 

 

Daily Attendance to date 

 

6th grade – 94.15% 

7th grade – 93.09% 

8th grade – 93.99% 

 

Enrollment to date 

6th- 47 

7th- 38 

8th- 44 

 



 


